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High School Sport  

Girls Netball & Boys Rugby 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The High School girls have started this first term playing netball. For some girls, this is the first 

time they have played netball and for others they have reminded themselves of what their 

feet must do when they catch the ball. We are only two sessions in and I am very impressed 

with the motivation among the age groups, and we have had excellent attendance at extra-

curricular clubs. I am a firm believer that the more they play the more progress they will make. 
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The High School boys have started the first term playing rugby. Pupils have been focussing on 

the fundamentals of the game. Sessions have included passing and catching, tackle technique, 

body control and awareness through wrestling, rucking and fluency of play. All boys have 

been showing tremendous enthusiasm and, perhaps unusually, enjoyed their homework; 

watching the Rugby World Cup! 

 

Mrs Laura Braithwaite  
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